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Comments: My recommendation would be to work closely with the Southwest Colorado Cycling Association to try

and balance the need for forest thinning with the needs of the community for recreation. As a parent of a cross

county runner, I have been involved with Dolores school athletic programs that utilize the Boggy Draw trail

system for practice and for meets. It would be a shame to lose or reduce use of this area for the youth in our local

and surrounding communities.


